Government Affairs

MSWD is committed to protecting your
water resources and preparing for the
future. To aid in this, MSWD's Public Affairs
department works with local, state, and
federal officials to introduce new legislation
and to monitor current or pending policy
initiatives that may impact our water or
wastewater programs. These efforts have
brought in millions of grant dollars to the
District and have helped shape the costly
regulatory compliance landscape the District 2024-2025
works under. Legislative Platform

The District's Legislative Platform outlines the priorities MSWD has established for the current
legislative term. Throughout the year, the Board may also take additional steps to direct staff to
oppose or support policy initiatives as they arise.

If you have questions regarding the District’s positions on a legislative or regulatory matter or
to request the District take a position or action, please call the Public Affairs office at 760-329-
6448 ext. 145 or email us at pr [at] mswd.org.
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